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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Committee Proposal
As you will remember the association is bound by the constitution to hold an AGM 
on the first Monday in November. You will appreciate that due to the Covid 
restrictions this will not be practicable this year.
The committee are therefore proposing to take opinions and proposals from you 
and they will then consider them at a committee meeting (held by Zoom) in place of 
the AGM. 
If you have any proposals or suggestions, please let me have them by October 15th to 
allow us time to process them. I will send out the minutes of the last AGM and 
accounts for the year by October 26th in the hope that you can comment/approve 
them . 

The Committee
We have a nomination for president, John Randall has offered to stand and if 
unopposed we will elect him as our president for 2021. The remainder of the 
committee have agreed to stand again and unless we get new proposals, they will 
stay in post next year.

Accounts
The Financial Accounts for the year show the few transactions for this year and will 
be ready to send to you for approval once the examination has been completed in 
the next week 

2021
We all hope that next year we can get back to something near to normal and will be 
able to let you know by January how the season will be played.

Please let me know your views and any proposals as soon as possible
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